
From: Clampitt-dix, Georgina  
Sent: 13 September 2012 08:15 

To: Payne, Graham 
Cc: Efemey, Rachel; Cunningham, Alistair 

Subject: [PROTECT]Email sent on behalf of Alistair Cunningham 

 

Email classified as: PROTECT 

 

Cllr. Payne, 

 

Transforming Trowbridge is an advisory board with no separate legal identity and it draws its 

representatives from the wider community and not all are bound by confidentiality arrangements of 

the organisation or group they represent.  

 

The confidentiality agreement was developed to enable the Vision Board to have discussions with 

promoters and developers of specific sites, hearing potentially commercially sensitive information.  

 

Elected members of Wiltshire Council can and do receive briefings from officers on matters relevant 

to their ward, and for portfolio holders, their area of responsibility. 

  

I hope that this helps.   

 

Alistair 

 

Alistair Cunningham 

Service Director, Economy & Regeneration 

Wiltshire Council 

Telephone:  01225 713203 

Mobile:          07909906945 

 

 From: Efemey, Rachel  

Sent: 03 August 2012 10:47 
To: Cunningham, Alistair 

Cc: De Rhe-Philipe, Fleur; 'Graham Payne' 
Subject: Alastair Cunningham re Transforming Trowbridge 

  

Sent on Behalf of Councillor Graham Payne 

  

Dear Alistair 

  

I am writing as Chairman of Trowbridge Area Board to express the Board’s concern about the future 

direction of the Transforming Trowbridge Board.  This matter was discussed at the 12 July Area 

Board meeting and yesterday at the agenda planning meeting.  

  

The Area Board is particularly  concerned about the change in the terms of reference re the 

confidentiality clause and elected Members.  I would like confirmation as to whether this is being 

implemented.  It seems a little perverse that non elected members of the Transforming Trowbridge 

Board would be in possession of information that they could share which would not be known to 

those elected Members that are not members of this group. 

  

I would appreciate a response prior to 13 September which can be reported back to the next 

Trowbridge Area Board meting 

  

Councillor Graham Payne 

Trowbridge Area Board Chairman 


